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Welcome to another newsletter and another year!

The start of a new year also brings about the start on anoth- | C’) é
er financial year for the club which means that subscrip- :
tions are now due.

Renewal forms will go out shortly. This year you can either
send us a cheque with your renewal forms or use internet Ty
banking. If you use internet banking please put your mem- U U I
bership number as the reference. The Club’s account num-
ber will be on the form. 61 Rai

You must return the signed renewal form by post.

OPEN DAYS

November was reasonably good passenger wise. Unfortunately the day was warmed by a bad fire at the
bottom of the line. (details later in newsletter —Ed.)

Thanks to our fire crew on the day, lan B, Mike, Guy, David and Sebastian for their efforts.

December was not as good passenger wise with the days takings only increased by a group from the Wai-
kato Vintage and classic car club who arrived and caught the last train. This was the only trip of the day
that the carriages were full. To cope with the demand Trevor had to cook a lot more sausages.

Thanks to all who turn up and help with these Open Days as without you we couldn’t run.







